
Board Report Mineola Primary School/April 2013 

 Current enrollment is 442 

 April 3rd – The Wood County Extension Agent visited with Kindergarten in the Science 

lab with their “egg to chick” program.  

 April 4th – The 2nd Grade went to Sky Ranch in conjunction with their Social Studies and 

Science curriculum. 

 April 5th – Head Start held their annual “Daddy Drop off” day.  

 April 5th – The Pilot Club and Anchor Club performed their “Brainminder” skits for 1st 

and 2nd grades. (helmet safety) 

 April 9th – Mrs. Neeley’s 2nd grade class skyped with a teacher in Thailand, as part of 

our 21st Century campus program.  Second grade continues to skype with classes from 

Mineola, New York.  

 April 10th – Spring pictures for PreK, Head Start and 1st Grade. 

 April 11th – Spring pictures for Kindergarten and 2nd Grade. 

 April 11th – 1st grade went to the Tyler Zoo in conjunction with their Science 

curriculum. 

 April 15th – 19th – Spring Book Fair. 

 April 16th – Donuts for Dad, sponsored by the PTP.  Fathers are invited to join their 

children for a breakfast of donuts, milk, and juice. 

 April 17th – Kindergarten will attend the Stephen Fite concert.  

 April 18th – Muffins for Mom, sponsored by the PTP.  Mothers are invited to join their 

children for a breakfast of muffins, juice, and milk. 

 April 24th - Kindergarten will visit the Caldwell Zoo in conjunction with their animal unit 

Science lesson. 

 April 25th - Mineola Primary Campus annual Career Day to expose students to different 

professions and vocations. 

 April 26th – 5th Six Weeks Award Assembly. 


